
 

 

 

 

 

March 17, 2023 
 
Chief Smith, 
 
My name is Tyler Williams with Tellico Plains Rural Volunteer Fire Department in Tennessee. Chief 
Mike Absher asked me to get in contact with you regarding the 1998 Freightliner Truck, VIN 
1FV6JLCV9WH831565 you guys have been in communication about for a sale price of $25,000. We 
are still very interested in the truck and would like to make a trip over with the intent to purchase the 
truck if it passes our inspection. We have our business meeting this upcoming Monday and will have a 
set date to give you then. 
 
Let me know if you have any questions or need any information from us. 
 
Regards, 
 
Tyler Williams 

 
Tyler Williams, Treasurer 
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